Friends of EverBloom

Board of Directors
Meeting Notes

Friends of EverBloom’s mission is to positively contribute to the overall health and function of Lake Bloomington and Evergreen Lake and their associated watersheds while using enhancement, restoration and protection of fish and aquatic species, sustainability plans for these ecosystems and associated watersheds, and enhanced public awareness of conservation issues surrounding these lakes as guiding principles.

The Board of Director’s met on March 21, 2013 and the meeting was called to order at 10:07 a.m.  The members present were Terry Brown, Mike Garthaus, Mike Steffa, and Jackie Kraft.  The minutes of the last board meeting were approved as printed without corrections.  

FOE will have an account at Alexander Lumber to purchase materials for projects.  One vegetation raceway is being completed and design and costs are being determined for docks at Lake Bloomington.  Fiberglass raceways will be moved from the IDNR office to Evergreen Lake for the vegetation project.  The SWCD office is making a logo for FOE.  There was general discussion about fund raising.  In order for any project to be completed we need funds.  We all need to think about ways to raise funds.     
The next general meeting was set for April 18th at 6:30 p.m. at Davis Lodge, Lake Bloomington.  

The next Board of Directors meeting was set for April 18th at 9 a.m. at the Lake Bloomington boat ramp.  


The meeting was adjourned at 11:10 a.m.  


Mike Garthaus

